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We want to say welcome to all .
new parents & carers and
children to our school.

We hope you are all settling in
well and we are looking forward
to an action packed fun year!

One of our key focuses for the
governors this year is to be more
more visible in school - we carry
out visits throughout the year
and attend parents evening and
other school events - please
come and say hi if you see us!

Parent Governo
Vacancies

Would you like to join our governing board
and help make a difference to our school?
Being a parent governor is a really
rewarding role, you get to understand and
know the school and use your own skills,
knowledge and experience to benefit the
school and all the children.

If you would like to apply, have any
questions or want to know more about the
role please get in contact:

Emma Staddon, Chair of Governors,
governors@fieldinfants.herts.sch.uk

We are a group made up of people from the
local community, parents and staff - all with
a wide range of skills and experiences.

We are responsible for oversight of the
school and accountable for its performance.
We recruit the Headteacher and carry out
their performance review.

We oversee decisions on the school budget
and ensure money is well spent.

We ensure the curriculum is taught to an
excellent standard.

We don't deal with the day-to-day running of
the school.

You can read more about who we are what
we do on the school website.

One of the projects we supported last
year was the new nursery outdoor play
area. It looks fantastic and is a great
asset to the school. We will be
concentrating on the rest of the
schools outdoor areas over the next
few years.




